
Santa will also appear on Saturday afternoon, November 1, 

from 1-4pm at “Bannerman Pet Care” on Bannerman Road 

on behalf of TBDR.  Donations of  $10 for each printed and 

framed 5x7 picture are requested during these visits, but 

you can obtain all of the pictures which are taken during 

your session digitally for $5.  And you can also personally 

take extra pictures as well. 

Many of you who have loyally supported Tallahassee BDR over 

the years have also requested the chance to make Christmas 

Cards from the pictures of your pets and kids taken with Santa, 

and TBDR is happy to announce that this year we are making 

that dream come true.  Throughout the month of November, 

Santa will be in town to help you have memorable pictures taken 

of your family in time to make your Christmas Cards.  Bring your 

family and pets to “Thrifting for Animals and Children” at 3345 

North Monroe Street (just north of Walmart) on Sunday after-

noons in November from 12-4pm to have memorable pictures 

made with Santa. 

Santa Pictures for the whole family at “Thrifting 

for Animals and Children”! 

Thank you all for your support of TBDR, and Merry Christmas! 

Santa Claus 


